
Dear Amon 

VICTOR EMANUEL 
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 , N.Y. 

November 16, 1944 

I cannot tell you how much I appreciated 
the beautiful flowers you sent me t o the 
hospital. 

There wer·e two dozen of the most 
beautiful roses I have ever seen. You 
really should not have done this although 
I did appreciate it enormously . 

I am so sorry that I was not s,round to 
see you but will look forward to seeing 
you in Fort Worth . 

I will take up the matter of the American 
Airlines stock at our Board meeting at the 
end of the month and will let you know . 

Again my many, many thanks to you , and with 
all the best, as ever, 

Mr . Amon ·, 0 . Car•ter 
Fort Worth 
Texas 

Sincerely, 


